
KATWA COLLEGE
NOTICE

Date: 26.03.2020
 

In continuation of the earlier notice issued on 14.03.2020 and corrigendum notice of 
15.03.2020, it is notified for all that the College will remain closed till 15.04.2020 in view of the 
nationwide lockdown notified by the Central and State governments to check the spread of 
Covid-19 virus.
All hostels of the College will also remain closed for the duration.
All stakeholders are requested to follow College website for further updates in this regard.
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